Attending the meeting - In person at the Town Offices: Kathy Marchant (ARPA Chair), Andy Iwaskiewicz, Lindsay Fletcher-Minor, Paul Nowell, Jack Slagle, Fran Leavitt, Odin Leavitt. Zoom participants: None

Technical difficulties with Zoom meeting access. Committee made a best effort to address these issues.

Meeting called to order at 6:42 PM.

Jack Slagle made a motion to adjust the agenda to have Fran Leavitt share progress on town forest first. Kathy Marchant seconds, motion passed unanimously.

Kathy made a motion to accept the minutes from the previous ARPA meeting. Paul Nowell seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Fran shared that contact has been made with LCPC to assist in designating town forest land as an official town forest. Exploration and investigation into requirements and grant funding will continue. In the future the goal is to have community input on how residents would like to see the land used.

Printed copies of parcel maps have arrived at the Town Clerk's Office.

Lindsay Fletcher-Minor shared findings on playground equipment and prices. Waiting for quotes. Committee circled back to potentially working with the Belvidere Community Club on playscapes.

No new news on Old School House #2.

Kathy connected with Vermont Covered representative Rob Blish and reviewed potential locations for mini towers and discussed shared lines and leasing for increasing potential cell coverage.

Kathy made a motion to adjourn at 8:04. Jack seconded, motion passed unanimously.